
Roaring Fork Sportsmans’ Association 
Board of Managers Agenda 

Wednesday, October 7, 2020 5:30 PM MDT 
RFVSA Club House 

Board of Managers in Attendance: Larry Emery, 
Bart Chandler, Rich Connor, Peter Hoffmann & 

Bill Bendl  
RFVSA Members in Attendance: Warwick 

Mowbray & Michael Bair 

1) Call meeting to order at 5:36 PM


2) Brief review of minutes from September 9, 2020 meeting. Minutes carry 

    as read.


3)Treasurer’s Report:

   Checking: $16,452.00


   Savings: $21,303.00


   Recent expenditures: 


4) Committee Reports:

    a) Safety Report: No report.


    b) Maintenance Report: Bill reported that we had our second clean-up 

        for the fall. Three people showed up. Don Delise had recommended a

        clean up service. Bill had them come up and give us an estimate to 

        do the CPW required clean-ups. (Side note: Bill has been using leaf 

        blowers to push the wads into piles, which works well). The service 

        came up with an estimate of $450 for each clean up. Two clean ups a

        year would cost $900, which is cheaper than the $1,200 we pay out 

        for working rounds given to members for their time working on clean
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          up days. A motion was made to use this clean up crew for a test 

          demo for $450. Motion carried.


          Bill asked Keith Goddard from CPW if he would spray our ranges for 

          weeds when he sprays the rifle/pistol ranges. Keith agreed as long 

          as RFVSA pays for the weed killer. This would be done in the spring.

          

          Basalt Maintenance came up and installed a new rope in the in the

          flagpole at the range. This was thanks to Bill Kane.

          

          MEC came out and serviced all our 5-stand machines. Cory Howell

          is coming out October 12th-15th to service trap and skeet

          machines.

          

          It was recommended that the club change from using paint for the

          pattern board to using lithium grease. Easier maintenance and less

          supplies. The general feeling was keep using paint.

        

          A recommendation was made to service the tractor. No action was 

          taken.

         

          A recommendation was made to build/purchase a 10’ by 10’ shed to

          be placed up on the skeet range. This recommendation was tabled.


   c) Overhead Platform Report:

          Ladder lift has been ordered. Target machine that RFSA is buying 

          has been ordered and our new rabbit machine has been ordered.

 

5) Old Business:

     a) A discussion about a former RFVSA member returning to the club 

         and shooting a couple of weeks ago. The member was banned 

         several years ago for inappropriate behavior and the there was 

         discussion on how to proceed if he comes back. The discussion

         will be continued at the next meeting.


 6) New Business:

     a) An absentia motion was made by Jim Perry to not allow resources 
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         belonging to RFVSA be used for political campaigns, promotions or 

         announcements. This would NOT prevent the candidate from 

         coming to the range on their own free will. The motion was tabled.


 7) Members Lightning Round: comments, questions, ideas: Question on 

     the club trap shoot on what was happening with it. The shoot was to 

     take place on October 10th & 11th, but the Boy Scout shoot was re-

     scheduled for that date. The trap shoot committee will get back to the

     board on a new date.


     


 8) Motion to Adjourn: 6:43 PM. The board went into executive session.

         



